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NORTH RAMARA - Permit and No Parking Zones

North of  Atherley - No Parking

2 Longford Mills - No Parking

The following permanent  
No Parking location, for 
the the North of Atherley 
area,  is in place:

1.  Fawn Bay Road
2.Prospect Avenue

No Trailer Parking

1.Fawn Bay Road

There are no seasonal No 
Parking restrictions in the 
area. 

The Resident Permit Parking 
Program is in place on all 
roads that are located west 
of Highway 12 or Ramara 
Road 47. In the North of 
Atherley area, there are no 
permit parking areas.  

Residents in Ramara can 
register for their two free 
passes by visiting the 
website at 
w w w.ramara.ca/parking  

North of  Atherley - Permit Parking

Longford Mills - Permit Parking

The following permanent  
No Parking locations, for 
the Longford Mills area,  
are in place:

1.Airport Road
2.  Bluebird Street
3.Longford Mills Road

The following seasonal No 
Parking locations, for the 
Longford Mills area, are in 
place:

1.Church Road
2.Graham Sideroad
3.Maple Ave
4.Quarry Point Road 

3 Washago Area - No Parking Washago Area - Permit Parking
The following permanent  
No Parking locations, for 
the Washago area,  are in 
place:

1.Ellis Drive
2.Park Lane Cres
3.Poplar Lane
4.Riverleigh Drive

The following seasonal No 
Parking locations, for the 
Washago area, are in 
place:

1.Fairgrounds Road
2.Shady Court
3.Southwood Beach Blvd

The Resident Permit Parking 
Program is in place on all 
roads that are located west 
of Highway 12 or Ramara 
Road 47. In the Longford 
Mills area, there are no 
permit parking areas.  

Residents in Ramara can 
register for their two free 
passes by visiting the 
website at 
w w w.ramara.ca/parking  

The Resident Permit Parking 
Program is in place on all 
roads that are located west 
of Highway 12 or Ramara 
Road 47. In the Washago 
area, there are no permit 
parking areas.  

Residents in Ramara can 
register for their two free 
passes by visiting the 
website at 
w w w.ramara.ca/parking  
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